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WELCOME 
by Maggie 

After such a very warm, dry spring,  rain has f inally  to help the
plants in the garden come into bloom.  Joseph is  busy putting the
final  touches to our annual  hanging baskets  which we hope wil l
be on display very soon!

Following the most  recent incident on the Warkton bridge,  we
have written to our local  MP requesting a review of  the speed
restrictions and to consider traffic  calming measures for what is
at  t imes,  a  racetrack,  which in turn is  a  danger to those staff  and
visitors coming to the home.  We have received a response from
the MP to say this  has been passed to the Northants Highways
Agency.   We will  keep you updated on any progress that  is  made.

A big thankyou to everyone who took part  in the Easter Raffle  in
which we raised £180 for resident funds.   Our next  event is  our
Summer Fete on  Saturday July 5  at  2.30pm and we are delighted
that  local  Green Council lor  Emily wil l  join us to official ly  open
the fete.   This  wil l  be a  chance for everyone to get  together,  enjoy
entertainment,  browse a few stalls  and enjoy tea and cake.   We
have secured the use of  the farmers f ield to help with parking on
the day.   Let ’s  hope the weather wil l  be kind to us.  
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ACTIVITIES UPDATE
 The VE Day celebrations were enjoyed by residents, staff and visitors alike.  We have received
some amazing feedback from our residents about the day that we have captured -  
“Very well done in everything”
“The entertainment was very good and the food was beautiful, loved the scones”
“Staff worked very hard to make the home look lovely”.

We are looking for your help in donations for our tombola and plant stalls for the upcoming
fete. Please see one of the activities team and they can help.

Please don’t forget our Friday chatter and natter.  All are welcome in the dining room at
2.30pm to chat about topical issues of the day over a cup of tea and cake!

 

 

RESIDENT NEWS
Reminder that our next 

resident and resident families
meeting Friday 27  Juneth

2.30pm.   

STAFF TRAINING 

Next month sees our Nursing Team
completing Refresher Training on all aspects

of Catheter Care Management.  Our Care Team
have all recently completed Oral Care

Training to support our residents in their
personal care needs.


